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To:
Kathleen McGinty


Secretary

From:
Cynthia Carrow

Chair

RE:
Follow-ups to CAC Meetings

Date:
March 21, 2008
The follow-up items resulting from Council’s monthly meetings are provided below as a mechanism to better track issues and commitments.  Please note that distribution of materials for the April 15, 2008 CAC meeting is scheduled for April 4, 2008.
From the March 2008 meeting:

· Council will be revisiting the joint CAC-Policy Office report on enhancing the effectiveness of advisory committees.  We request a report on the upcoming meeting re: advisory committees announced by Policy Director Kelly Heffner.

· Deputy Secretary Scott Roberts gave a very informative presentation on the status of the recommendations in the last Act 54 report and we look forward to hearing from him again re: development of the next 5 year report.  

· We also look forward to discussing with mineral resources the issues and responses to be included in the pending comment response document resulting from the townhall and focus group meetings re: Title IV.

· We had a very informative discussion with Deputy Secretary Tom Fidler re: our comments and questions re: waste regulations and will schedule any needed follow-up discussions after the April SWAC meeting.

From the February 2008 meeting:

· At the meeting we discussed with Barb Sexton the pending formation of the Sustainable Water Infrastructure Task Force.  We appreciate and accept her offer to have the department report back to Council on the task force’s activities and recommendations.

From the January 2008 meeting:

· As previously stated, we have recommended that the department view its mandated five-year study (which was due in 2007) under the Air Pollution Control Act as not merely a statutory obligation, but rather an opportunity to step back and invest in critically assessing the progress that has been made and what remains to be done.  This has been scheduled for the April meeting.
Thank you for your attention to these matters.  If you have any questions, please contact Sue Wilson at 787-4527.  
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